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DEW Executive Director Cheryl M. Stanton's Statement 

August 2014 Employment Situation

“In August, South Carolina's labor force grew to almost 2.2 million people signaling that
individuals are entering the job market, actively pursuing the nearly 70,000 available jobs,” said 
DEW Executive Director Cheryl M. Stanton. “Just last week, a national report showed that South 
Carolina is one of the top three states in the nation to do business.”
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